
70, The Parade, 
Saxton Gardens, 

Leeds 9» 
22nd January I966

To
Miss Douie,
Fawcett Library, 
21f Wilfred Street, 
Westminster, 
London

Lear Miss Louie,
I am sorry to have been so long in writing to you* 

Firstly, to assure you that the books are O.K. and secondly, to ask you 
if it will be alright to hold them for a little vdiile longer.

We are removing to London in the course of the next three 
months. My husband has now been transferred there. We have just got a flat, 
which is requiring some alterations and decorating.

We are hoping to be in London by April. Will this 
be too long to hold the material? If so I will try to arrange with 
my husband next time he can use the oar to travel to hing them 
down and deliver them to you at the library.

I am not in London at all. It is not possible for 
me to take any part in preparing the flat ..my doctor has absolutely 
forbidden it, under threat of the most dire penalties... so I shall 
not be there until the final removal takes place.

I hope that you are keeping well.

Again my apologies for the delay

Yours sincerely

Marian SameIson.


